
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
07 March 2019 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 
 
Red Nose Day - Friday 15 March 2019 
 
As you are probably aware, Comic Relief takes place this year on Friday 15 March. I am writing to 
inform you that in support of our continuous charity fundraising ethos, the school will host several 
non-uniform days per year in support of a charity. This term, we have decided to hold our non-
uniform day to support Comic Relief. 
 
We are extremely proud of our students, who are always willing to engage enthusiastically in charity 
based events. This year all our charity fundraising events have been a huge success. We have 
already raised money for MacMillan Cancer Support through a coffee morning, supported the 
Poppy Appeal in November and held Christmas Jumper Day on 21 December, which raised 
£695.72 for Pontefract Food Bank. 
 
We will also be using Red Nose Day as a learning opportunity to help our students explore the 
issues facing young people across the world, and how the money we raise can help.   
  
During the non-uniform day students will be asked to donate £1 to wear their own, non-uniform, 
clothes. Students are reminded that they must follow our high expectations and must not dress in 
fancy dress, onesies, t-shirts with offensive language on them, use face paints, dye hair, wear crop 
tops or wear anything inappropriate. If in doubt, please check in advance with a member of school 
staff. 
 
May we take this opportunity to thank everyone at home for your incredible support for these 
charities.   
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss P Langston 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 

 

 


